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COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY

To Whom It May Concern:

As the Program Director of Graphic Design, it has been my pleasure to have a student

of Erik Perez’s caliber. Erik has demonstrated an aspiration to constantly develop his
skills as a designer. He is a self-starter who rarely asked for assistance in class. When

he would ask a question it was always above and beyond the skill level of his peers.
Erik’s outstanding design projects were often used as examples for others to emulate. He
had four pieces that adorned the Administration Office and the hallways of Westwood.
His artwork is also used in new student orientation presentations, which get admiring
reviews from the new students. He has shown his dedication and determination by never
missing a project deadline in class.

I know Erik has the professional ability and work ethic to be an asset to anyone’s team.
If you should have any question in regards to Erik, please feel free to contact me at
708 832-9760 ex 312

Sincerely,

N

Program Director of Graphic Design
Westwood College of Technology
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